
From: Andrew Fraser
Sent: 21/09/2023 11:32:47 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA 2023/1237
Attachments: CA Letter of Support_Manly Warringah District Cricket Club_Indoor Training

Facility.pdf; CA Letter of Support_Manly Warringah District Cricket
Club_Indoor Training Facility.pdf;

Please see a�ached le�er of support for DA 2023/1237, from Cricket Australia CEO, Nick Hockley.

Cricket Australis is the na�onal governing body for the game in Australia.

Regards

Andrew Fraser
Honorary President
Manly Warringah District Cricket Club



 

 
 
21 September 2023 
 
 
Mr Andrew Fraser 
President, Manly Warringah District Cricket Club 
 
Via email:  
 
 
Dear Andrew, 
  
SUPPORT FOR MANLY WARRINGAH DISTRICT CRICKET CLUB INDOOR TRAINING 
FACILITY- 11 BOOLA PLACE, CROMER 
  
I write to advise of Cricket Australia’s (CA) support for Manly Warringah District Cricket 
Club’s Development Application, recently submitted to the Northern Beaches Council. 
 
CA recognises that the proposed indoor training facility will support the high-performance 
cricket development pathways of Manly Warringah District Cricket Club, which in turn 
support NSW and Australia talent pathways. The facility will also provide opportunity for 
increased participation and access to a quality indoor training facility for the broader 
cricket community within the Northern Beaches area.  
 
I wish Manly Warringah District Cricket Club all the best with its Development Application.   
 
 
Yours Sincerely,   
 
 

         
 
NICK HOCKLEY  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  
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